


William M. Windsor

PO Box 681236 * Marietta, GA 30068 * 770-578-1094 * Cell: 404-606-1885

November 17, 2010

Mr. James N. Hatten

Clerk of the Court

United States District Court Northern District of Georgia
75 Spring Street, SW

Atlanta, Georgia 30303-3361

Dear Mr. Hatten:

Enclosed is your letter of November 16, 2010 received today. Your letter is false
and malicious.

Enclosed is the letter that was rubber-banded to the top of those documents. On
top of that was a note asking the Filing Clerk to distribute the letter and documents
to Judge Evans. You will note that the letter to Judge Evans was copied to Carl
Hugo Anderson, so he has a copy as well.

Also enclosed is the letter of November 16, 2010 sent with the documents that day
with instructions ONLY to file one Request for Specific Approval. You have NO
LETTER FROM ME asking you to file the Motion for Stay and Motion to Recuse.

Please confirm that all of these documents were sent to Judge Evans with her cover

letter. Please send me a letter of apology. Absent this apology letter, I will file a
new lawsuit against you.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

William M. Windsor

cc: Judge Orinda D. Evans, Carl Hugo Anderson, Sarah Bright, Marc W. Brown



